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15th January 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I would like to invite you to attend the virtual Year 10 Parents Evening using 
Microsoft Teams, on Thursday 21st January between 3.30pm and 5.30pm.  
 
The evening will provide you with an opportunity to discuss your child’s 
progress with his/her GCSE and Vocational Qualification subject teachers. You 
will also be able to discuss their engagement in teaching and learning during 
the most recent period of remote learning and to raise any concerns which 
you may have in relation to their wellbeing with their relevant form tutor. 
 
Pupils will need to make appointments with their teachers during their on- 
line lessons over the coming days.  Please find attached a copy of the  
appointment sheet which has been posted on the year 10  Teams  today. 
 
To join the meeting on Thursday 21st January: 
 Log in to Microsoft Teams using your child’s ‘@hwbcymru.net’ 

username and password.  
 Once logged in, click on the tab ‘Teams’ to view each subject area. 
 Click on the subject Team and join the meeting at the start of your 

allocated time. 
 
If you require further support to access the appointment, please do not 
hesitate to contact the school, your child’s form or myself as acting  Head of 
Year.  
 
We appreciate your patience and support during these times and very much 
look forward to meeting with you. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Gareth Williams 
 
Gareth Williams 
Head of Year 10 

 


